
00410886
From: Mike Smith [msmith@vcoms.net]
Sent: Wednesday, October 15, 2003 7:04 PM
To: nprm@ttb.gov
Subject: Proposed legislation
Sirs,
As a recovering alcoholic I whole-heartedly support any legislation making any alcohol 
more expensive and maybe keeping it out of the hands of kids!                           
On top of it all, I found out about this from a spam email from Smirnoff Ice!  They 
really no how to get support - NOT!�����������������������������������������������������
Michael Smith


